MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL

P.O. BOX 64 Moss Beach, CA 94038

September 27, 1995

Mr. Mike Castellano, Telephone Services Supervisor 590 Hamilton Street Redwood City, CA 94063

Dear Mr. Castellano,

Matthew Greenberg has authorized me, on behalf of the Midcoast Community Council, to request that you install one telephone line and one hadset unit at the offices of the Midcoast Community Council at the Half Moon Bay Airport. Install the outlet jack on the wall closest to the 3-0 Cafe. Please complete the installation as soon as possible. Send the telephone bills to Matthew Greenberg and Rick Silver.

Sincerely,

David Spiselman, Council Member

James Marsh, Chairman of the Council

95-27